
 

 

                                                      

 

 

BENEFIT ME 

Open Enrollment for 

benefits will start in late 

April/early May. Now is 

a good time for you to 

evaluate the coverage you have and 

decide if you want to make changes. Are 

you happy with the level of medical 

coverage you have? Do you want to 

change dental providers? On the 

Employee Benefits website, you’ll more 

find information.  Watch for information 

about our Open Enrollment event where 

vendors will be available in person to 

answer your questions.  Also, call or stop 

by the Human Resources office anytime to 

ask questions about coverage options. 

Have a fun Super Bowl weekend, FW! 

February 2, 2018 

ALL W2s HAVE BEEN EMAILED 

If you are having trouble finding your W2 in 

your email feed, try these two tips:  

1. At the top of your email feed, you may 

see the words Focused and Other.  

Click Other and look in those emails.   

2. Type the word “Tyler” in the search bar 

toward the top left of your email 

screen. 

Still having trouble?  Feel free to call the 

Business Office for assistance. 

Do you know someone who would like to 

be a support staff substitute in FW?  This 

position pays $12/hr and does not require 

any college  experience.  Applicants must 

have a high school diploma and pass a 

fingerprint background check. Anyone 

interested should call Kim Trueblood at 

696-8824.  Please help spread the word! 

ARE YOU PLANNING TO LEAVE FW? 

If you are planning to leave Flowing Wells at the 

end of this school year, please tell your principal 

or supervisor as soon as possible.  We 

appreciate you giving the District time to post the 

position and find the best person possible to hire 

as your replacement.  Thank you in advance for 

giving us as much notice as you can!   

PS... We will miss you! 

All raffle proceeds go to fund FWEF 

teacher mini-grants for Flowing Wells 

teachers.  Thank you for your help! 

Elementary teacher and secondary 

teacher applicant pools are open!  Anyone 

interested in teaching in Flowing Wells 

during the 18-19 school year should  

submit their  application today by going to 

www.flowingwellsschools.org! 


